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Repairing flood damage to  
TF Kennelly Bridge at Cobargo   

Natural disaster recovery 
July 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will repair flood 
damage to the southern abutment at 
TF Kennelly Bridge over Narira Creek 
at Cobargo from next week. 

What work are we doing?  

We will repair erosion damage to the structure’s 
abutment embankments, which support the end 
of the bridge deck. 

Work includes adding rock fill to stabilise the 
bridge embankments and make the bridge more 
resilient to future flood events. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We will be working from the carpark at the 
southern end of the bridge, near the intersection 
of Princes Highway and Wandella Road.  

Work includes:  

• establishing a temporary work site 
• building an access track into the area 
• placing rock scour protection beneath the 

bridge. 

See the map for the location of the work area. 

Work will be carried out from Monday 4 August 
for eight weeks and is expected to be completed 
by end of September, weather permitting.  

Work hours are Monday to Friday between 7am 
and 5pm.  

What will this mean for you? 

There will be temporary impacts while we carry 
out this work.  

We’ll make every effort to minimise our impacts 
and complete work as quickly as possible.  

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage 

• intermittent lane closures, stop/slow traffic 
control and a reduced speed limit  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Motorists are advised to allow an additional five 
minutes’ travel time.  

Contact us  
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Location of work area  

 

 

 

 

 

 


